
 
 

 

 
 
 
     

 
     June 2019 

 
 
 

RE: Youth & Children’s Minister  
 
 
 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Thank you for your enquiry about the position of Youth & Children’s Minister at the Church of the 
Good Shepherd, Farnborough. 
 
As you consider this post please carefully read our church website, the job advertisement, job 
description, person specification, our basis of faith and application form. We hope these 
documents will give you a good picture of us and the vision we have for this post. 
 
If you would like to speak to me or arrange a visit to find out more, please contact me on 01252 
543789 or 01252 375578 or email russ@goodshepherdchurch.org.uk 
 
Please note the closing date for applications is 9am on Monday 8th July 2019. 
Interviews will take place on Sunday 21st July and Monday 22nd July so please be available for 
both days. The Sunday will give you a chance to experience our worship and meet some of the 
children, families and young people. The Monday will be the formal interviews with a short 
presentation on a given topic which you can prepare in advance. A hotel room will be provided on 
the Sunday evening if required. 
 
We are praying for all those who are considering applying for this post and we look forward to 
hearing from you. 
 
 
With every blessing, 
 
 
Rev Russ Smart 
Vicar 
01252 543789 
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